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CITY HIRES DEPUTY CITY MANAGER/ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT OFFICER 

 
 

 
Deputy City Manager/Economic Development Officer to start September 21, 2022 

 
City of Terrace’s City Manager, Kris Boland, announced today the hiring of Maggie Hall into the newly 
formed position, Deputy City Manager/Economic Development Officer. The City also recently updated 
job titles from “Chief Administrative Officer” to “City Manager”.  
 
Previously, Hall has worked with the Regional District of Kitimat Stikine as their Economic Development 
Officer and the District of Kitimat as their Business and Communications Manager before moving into 
their Director of Economic Development & Communications role.  Hall’s education background includes 
a BA in Political Science and International Studies from the University of Northern BC, as well as a 
Master of Arts in Political Science from Simon Fraser University. 
 

“I’m excited for the opportunity to join the City of Terrace in this newly created position. I am 
grateful for the support I’ve received from my colleagues along the way, and I’m looking forward 
to working with Kris and his team. The City has exciting projects on the horizon, and I am looking 
forward to working with the organization to continue building off of their current successes.  
- Maggie Hall, Deputy City Manager/Economic Development Officer 

 
“We’re excited to have someone with Maggie’s experience and track record join our team, here 
at the City. Her growth in municipal government, paired with her success in Economic 
Development will prove to be an invaluable asset and we look forward to her ideas and goals.” 
-Kris Boland, City Manager 
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